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Park Development – Alder Bay Dock Replacement Project 

 Engagement  included a 

public information event held 

on July 17 and an online 

survey 

 77% of survey respondents 

liked the proposed dock 

design 

 Next step: retain a consultant 

to prepare detailed designs 

and develop a funding 

strategy 

 Work anticipated to begin in 

2019 
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Park Development – Beaver Lake 

Before:  accumulated vegetation 

around drainage outlet (beaver 

activity) that causes flooding 

After: View of lake with vegetation 

removed and path repaired 

 Consultant  team finalizing construction drawings and budgets for project 

implementation 

 Removal of beaver dam and accumulated vegetation completed 

 Additional phased work to begin early 2019 



70 

Recreation – Positive Ticket Initiative 

 Since its launch in 

February 2018, 200+ 

tickets have been given 

to youth who displayed 

pro-social behaviors 

 121 youth visits to PB 

facilities, 46% during the 

hours of 3:00 to 6:00pm 

when  youth are 

traditionally most at risk 

and susceptible to 

negative influences 
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Recreation – State of the Practice: Local Threads 

 State of the Practice, an annual 

exhibition, was held from 

September 17 to 29, 2018 

 Featured studio for fibre, weaving, 

tools and dying projects sourced 

from the Means of Production 

Garden in China Creek Park and 

EartHand Gleaners Garden in 

Trillium Park North 
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Recreation – Wild Salmon Caravan and Sustenance Festival Launch 

 Annual Wild Salmon Caravan was launched on 

September 22, 2018.  

 The Caravan marked the beginning of the 

“Sustenance Festival” that celebrates arts, food 

and culture in Vancouver. 
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Recreation – Fieldhouse Studio Activation Call 

 Call for new participant groups in Arts, Local Food, Environmental Stewardship 

and Community Sport closed on September 17, 2018 

 Six fieldhouses available for activation beginning January 1, 2019 

 14 applications received; Selection Committee to meet on October 15, 2018 
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Board Briefing Memos – September 19, 2018 

Date: Issued By: Topic 

Sep 

19 

Shauna Wilton – Deputy General Manager & 

 

Stephen Shapiro – Executive Director, Vancouver 

Botanical Garden Association 

VanDusen & Bloedel Review Project 




